
 

Moving young lives forward! 

 

 

 

 

Dear Generous Supporter, 

 

Discovery Days Preschool, located in the heart of Lowry, is dedicated to fostering early childhood education 

and ensuring every child in our community has access to quality learning opportunities. 

 

One of the biggest hurdles our preschool faces is transportation.  Because we are not affiliated with the 

School District, our students cannot take advantage of normal bussing opportunities, which means 

transportation falls on parents and other caregivers.  We hear time and time again that parents would love 

to send their child to Discovery Days Preschool but simply cannot overcome the transportation hurdles. 

 

To overcome this common barrier, we are launching a fundraising campaign to purchase a 15-passenger 

van to transport children!  We will use this van to transport children where they need to go at the end of 

the school day and use the van for taking more field trips around the area!  We are incredibly excited to fill 

this transportation gap for our students and parents and increase our ability to participate in our 

communities! 

 

Our goal is to raise $25,000.00 to purchase the van, equip it with necessary car seats and booster seats 

for the students, and set some funds aside for fuel and potential repair costs.  We firmly believe this van 

will pave the way for more enrollments in our program, which means our impact on children and families 

will be that much greater!  We are seeking YOUR support to make this dream a reality for the 2024-2025 

school year!  Please consider donating to our cause by making a pledge for your support; to honor you, we 

will wait to collect funds until we reach our fundraising goal. 

 

If you have specific questions about this campaign, or about Discovery Days Preschool, please do not 

hesitate to contact us!  We would be delighted to speak with you!  We sincerely appreciate your 

consideration… your generosity will shape the lives of children! 

 

With heartfelt gratitude, 

 

Katie Nichtern, Board Member 

Discovery Days Preschool 

320-766-3767  |  katie@redhorizonequipment.com 

 

 

Yes, I would LOVE to support Discovery Days Preschool’s campaign to purchase a van!  I will pledge the 

below amount for their project, which will be payable once they reach their overall goal. 

 

Donor Name: ______________________________________     Phone/Email: _________________________ 

 

Pledge:   _____ $1,000    _____ $3,000    _____ $5,000     _____ $10,000     _____ Other: 

 

Please return this form to PO Box 101, Lowry, MN 56349 or email katie@redhorizonequipment.com with 

your intentions.  Discovery Days Preschool is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. 


